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July 10, 1957

Miss "aura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you for your letter which I received a few days ago. At the 
moment I do not want to offer a definite commission; however, I 
would Kira very much to know about vhen you will be free to do "field 
work" and how quickly you could then supply us with the photographs.

If you could let me have some idea of ufaen you will be free, I 
will then be able to decide what requests we may want to make. Our 
list may be somewhat expanded from the one which was sent to the 
University of New Mexico since we would be able to specify specific 
shots.

Thank you very much for your interest and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Molly Allen 
Assistant Editor


